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I fully support bill HB 2682 to allow Portland to lower the speed limit by 5 mph. I'm
disappointed that Portland won't be given the authority to decide the proper speed limits for it's
streets and that ODOT will continue to have that authority but I welcome lowering the speed
limit to save lives even if it's only by 5 mph.

Thank you,
Jennifer Centers
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